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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Dwight Goodwin – Executive Director of Technology

Date: June 23, 2025

cc: Doug Williams, Dr. Angie Brooks, and Diana Sircar

Re: Approval of iPad Carts for Elementary classroom for grades Pre-K through Fourth

Coppell ISD is moving from a take home model for 1:1 iPads to a campus model for elementary grades 
Pre-K through Fourth.  This move necessitates the purchase of carts for security, storage, and charging of 
the devices while they are on campus.  JAR carts provide a modernized charging solution to prolong the 
battery life of our investment.  

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the proposal 
from CDW-G for the delivery, assembly, and installation of iPad 
carts for elementary classrooms grades Pre-K through Fourth 
for a total cost not to exceed $220,000.


